Cougar Ridge PTSA Upcoming Events

Tuesday, September 14" 6PM - Curriculum Night Grades 3,4, & 5. Only one parent per student will be allowed
in the classroom. There will also be spiritwear samples in front of the school so you can preview sizes for both
child and adult garments.

Friday, September 17 9:45AM - Join fellow parents for our Friday Hike at the Red Town Trailhead (located
where Lakemont Blvd turns into Newcastle Golf Club Road). Enjoy an informal morning of light exercise, fresh air,
and conversation designed for anyone who wants to connect with other parents from our Cougar Ridge community.
Please contact Kim Beaudoin with any questions.

Tuesday, September 21t 10AM - Please join us at the first PTSA General Membership meeting of the school
year! Learn more about what our PTSA does, our plans for the upcoming year, and how you can get involved.
Look for the Zoom link in next week's Bobcat Blast. Hope to see you there!

Wednesday, September 22" 6PM - Curriculum Night Grades 1 & 2. Only one parent per student will be allowed
in the classroom. There will also be spiritwear samples in front of the school so you can preview sizes for both
child and adult garments.

Other News

Please purchase your 2021-2022 Cougar Ridge PTSA membership by clicking here. Let’s strive for 100%
participation this year! Thank you for your support.

Cougar Ridge Spiritwear - Last day to order Spiritwear is September 22"! Show your Bobcat pride and be
ready for CR Spiritwear Days during our Spirit Week by purchasing our brand new, awesome spiritwear here!

Yearbook Photos — We will be collecting photos throughout the year so that we can create a fun and memorable
yearbook for the 2021-2022 school year. Please upload any photos from Kindergarten Night, Meet the Teacher, or
the First Day of School that you would like to include in the yearbook here.

Individual Portraits - If you missed the individual photos taken by Dorian, but still want your child included in
the yearbook, please submit photos directly to Paula Hobbs. Please include your child’s name, grade, and teacher
in the email.

Attention 5th grade families - Please remember that if you would like to contribute, $5 donations toward the
PTSA's monthly staff luncheons are due by Wednesday, September 15™. A note and envelope was previously

sent home with your child. If you already donated during online back to school registration, thank you! Not sure if
you have donated? Check at cougarridgeptsa.org -> My Account -> Account Information -> Orders.
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Please visit our homepage for more information on these and other events.
For questions or to submit to the Bobcat Blast, please contact Leslie Kwor.

To unsubscribe from the Bobcat Blast, please click here.


https://cougarridgeptsa.org/Packet/Join/FamilyInfoSignedInPacketPage/0
https://cougarridgeptsa.org/Page/Pta/SpiritWear
https://paulahobbs.smugmug.com/upload/b6Dshg/CougarRidgeFirstDay
http://cougarridgeptsa.org/
http://cougarridgeptsa.org/Home
http://cougarridgeptsa.org/Page/Account%20Management/Account%20Preferences

